
20-JUN-2001

BUDS

INSECTICIDAL SOAP

COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION No: 26864
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS: 10 LITRE

CAUTION: IRRITATING TO SKIN AND EYES

Made in Denmark by:
DUXON ApS

Norre Torv 1
DK - 9800 Hjorring

Distributed in Canada by:
PLANT PRODUCTS CO. LTD.

314 Orenda Road
Brampton, Ontario L6T 1G1

Guarantee:

Potassium salts of fatty acids 17%

Toxicological Information:

Treat patient symptomatically.

Directions For Use:

May be used against two-spotted spider mites, aphids,
greenhouse whitefly and sweetpotato whitefly on ornamental
plants in greenhouses.  Mix with water, one part concentrate
to 20 parts of water.  Shake well before use.  Spray
thoroughly both sides of the foliage and stems.  The insects
must be covered with spray.  Safety to all varieties of



ornamental plants has not been determined.  Test spray on a
few plants before using on the whole crop.  Spray once every 2
weeks, or as needed, based on monitoring of pest populations.

Precautions:

May cause irritation to skin and eyes.  Avoid contact with
skin or eyes.  Wash hands and face after handling of the
product.

First Aid:

In case of contact, rinse thoroughly with water.  Contact a
physician if irritation persists.  Take container, label or
product name and Pest Control Product Registration number with
you when seeking medical attention.

Storage:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Shall not be kept with
foodstuff.  Keep out of freezing temperatures.

Disposal:

Triple- or pressure-rinse the empty container.  Add the
rinsings to the spray mixture in the tank.  Follow provincial
instruction for any required additional cleaning of the
container prior to its disposal.  Make the empty container
unsuitable for further use.  Dispose of the container in
accordance with provincial requirements.  For information on
disposal of unused, unwanted product, contact the manufacturer
or the provincial regulatory agency.  Contact the manufacturer
and the provincial regulatory agency in case of a spill, and
for clean-up of spills.

Notice To User:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the PEST
CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

********************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do



not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.

+))


